VDD Virginia Department
of Transportation

Route 702
Fontaine Avenue Extended
Albemarie County

Replacement of Bridge
over Morey Creek

Design Public Hearing
Tuesday, September 17,2019, 5 -7 p.m.

Virginia Department of Forestry
Training Room
900 Natural Resources Drive
Charlottesville, VA 22903

Find out about a proposed project to replace the Route
702 (Fontaine Avenue Extended) bridge over Morey
Creek in Albemarle County. The existing bridge was built
in 1932 and carries about 2,200 vehicles daily.

Review the proposed project plans information about the
proposed location and the State Environmental Review
Process (SERP) documentation at the public hearing or
at VDOT'’s Culpeper District Office located at 1601
Orange Road in Culpeper, VA, 540-829-7500 and
VDOT'’s Charlottesville Residency, located at 701 VDOT
Way, Charlottesville, VA, 434-293-0011, or 1-800-367-
7623, TTY/TDD 711. Please call ahead to ensure the
availability of appropriate personnel to answer your
questions.

Property impact information, relocation assistance
policies and tentative construction schedules are
available for your review at the above addresses and will
be available at the public hearing.

Give your written or oral comments at the hearing or
submit them by September 27, 2019, to Mr. Brian Arnold,
Senior Project Manager, 1601 Orange Road, Culpeper,
VA 22701. You may also email comments to
Brian.Arnold@vdot.virginia.gov. Please reference “Rt.
702 Project Comment” in the subject line.

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment
in all programs and activities in accordance with Title VI
and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need
more information or special assistance for persons with
disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact the
project manager at the telephone numbers listed above.

State Project: 0702-002-928, P101, R201, D685
UPC: 111779




